
 

 
 

 
Open letter to BaFin 
Via Registered Mail 

 
 
Bilger, L.                                                                                                                                     26.4.2024 

YEM Foundation 
https://yem.foundation/  
  
 
An: 
 
BaFin 
Bundesanstalt für Finanzdienstleistungsaufsicht 
Exekutivdirektorin Innere Verwaltung 
Frau Silke Deppmeyer 
-bzw. Stellvertretung- 
Graurheindorfer Str. 108 
53117 Bonn 
 
 
Dear Ms. Silke Deppmeyer, 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
 
Subject: Your communication / publication on the YEM Foundation and the YEM dated 22.3.2024 
 
Reference: Our letter dated 11.04.2024 
  
 
Dear Sir or Madam,  
 
In our letter dated 11.04.2024, we contacted your company, a public institution under public law, 
using the link below: 
 
https://www.bafin.de/SharedDocs/Veroeffentlichungen/DE/Verbrauchermitteilung/unerlaubte/ 
2024/meldung_2024_03_22_YEM_FOUNDATION.html  
 
Contrary to the untruthful representation, the YEM Foundation is an “International Non-
Governmental Organization” (INGO) registered as a non-profit organization in the state of Nevada 
with registration number #E0553072017-8. In connection with this, it is again pointed out that the 
YEM Foundation does not conduct any business. 
The YEM Foundation is also not liable for the business of third parties who wish to use the YEM. 
 
Please provide your reference number for this case in the reply that is still outstanding. 
 



 

We would be very pleased if your company now reacts in a timely manner. 
 
 
 
Please send written notification of your removal and correction to my home address on the 
envelope. 
 
 
 
Respectfully! 
 

Bilger, L ., Präsidentin YEM Foundation  
 
https://yem.foundation/  
 

 

 

 

https://yem.foundation/

